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Beloit Police Department Holding Badge Pinning Ceremony  

May 29, 2019 – The City of Beloit Police Department proudly announces the badge pinning of four patrol 

officers.   

Thursday, May 30, 2019 

6:30 p.m.  

City of Beloit Public Forum  

100 State St. 

Beloit, WI 53511  

 

The ceremony will begin with a welcome and remarks from Police Chief David B. Zibolski, after which we 

will warmly welcome patrol officers Isaac Asche, Oscar Asilis, Michael Doran and Nicole Petitt to our team.  

These officers joined our department as patrol officers on Jan. 9, 2019, and will graduate the police 

academy at Blackhawk Technical College on May 31, 2019.    

 

Isaac R. Asche attended Highland Community College and Western Illinois University majoring in Law 

Enforcement and Justice Administration.  

 

Oscar Asilis attended Wright College and Western Illinois University.   

 

Michael T.C. Doran attended Spoon River College and Western Illinois University majoring in Law 

Enforcement and Justice Administration.  

 

Nicole M. Petitt attended Blackhawk Technical College and earned a Bachelor of Science in Criminal Justice 

from Herzing University in December of 2017.     
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